
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
 

 

01/08/2013 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender reports that his office is continues the investigation into a shooting 

that occurred at 2421 Egypt Pike Apartment #10 on 01/04/2013.  

 

Sheriff Lavender informs three persons were injured during this incident and are 

identified as follows: Anthony Jones, Rick Detty, and Raymond Small. Anthony 

Jones received a single gunshot wound, and Rick Detty and Raymond Small both 

received minor head injuries.  The injuries were non-life threatening and the three 

were treated and released at Adena Regional Medical Center.  

 

Investigators from the Ross County Sheriff’s Office as well as agents from BCI have 

processed multiple pieces of evidence from the scene. Investigators are continuing 

interviews in an effort to clarify information and gather additional leads.  

 

Sheriff Lavender requests anyone with information to contact the Ross County 

Sheriff’s Office at (740) 773-1185 or Southern Ohio Crime Stoppers at (740) 773 

TIPS (8477) or (800) 222-8477.   
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